
From mstennes@sadira.gb.nrao.edu Wed Aug 21 11:31:21 1996
To: jwebber@sadira.gb.nrao.edu
Cc: TIM WEADON <tweadon@sadira.gb.nrao.edu>,

Richard Bradley <rbradley@sadira.gb.nrao.edu>,
Mike Stennes <mstennes@sadira.gb.nrao.edu>,
mpospieszalski@sadira.gb.nrao.edu,
ROGER NORROD <rnorrod@sadira.gb.nrao.edu>

Subject: Test Dewar

John,

Channel Microwave estimates that it will take four weeks to complete the
rework of my cryogenic isolators. I will call you sometime in the middle
of September to arrange a time for testing them in the dewar.

George Behrens had some amplifiers that needed to be tested cold also. I
told him that the dewar was in Charlottesville, and that he should contact
either you or Rich Bradley.

- Mike


